
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations   

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the New Castle Agricultural Programming Building in Fiscal Year 

2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is The Delaware State Fair, Inc., located at 

18500 South DuPont Hwy, P.O. Box 28, Harrington, DE 19952. 

  

The funding would be used for the construction of an essential community facility which will 

support agricultural programming for families that reside in underserved rural areas in Delaware. 

It would also support the Delaware 4-H and FFA Association programming, including STEM-

based learning, wellness, and leadership skills.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

LISA BLUNT ROCHESTER 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


